
Fete 2022 

 
Just a reminder, as time is flying by and 2022 is moving very fast, we are still hoping to have 
a Parish Fete this year - hopefully at the beginning of July or in September.  
 
 
However, to achieve this, we urgently need a Fete Co-Ordinator and a Vice Co-Ordinator 
to come forward to prepare, manage and run the event to make sure the Fete goes ahead 
successfully.  
 
 
We would stress that it is vital for these roles to be filled and without these, a Fete cannot 
physically happen. 
 
 
Obviously, we will need many people to assist on the day and to assist with the organisation 
and the running of very many Stalls, but it is vital to get these two co-ordinating positions 
filled as quickly as possible, as the Fete does require a lot of time to prepare and to make sure 
everything is arranged. It is a job for 2 people and we believe it would help if they have links 
to Children and the School. A job share could even be a consideration. 
 
 
The Fete is extremely important to the Church and contributes generously to the Parish 
Finances which as you know have seen a decline especially in the last Two Years. The Fete 
has raised some £6,000.00 to £8,000.00 each year prior to Covid – and once, over 
£10,000.00. 
 
 
However, the Fete solely relies on the time and the very kind and generous support of the 
Parishioners and without this help and support, the Fete may not happen. This would be a real 
shame for the Parish and the Community. 
 
 
Therefore, we would encourage you all to seriously consider taking on these roles to make 
sure the Fete goes ahead and is a great success, as it will really benefit the Church and the 
Parish and is also a great Social Event too. 
 
 
So, if you are willing to take up this position or know someone or people who would be 
perfect for the role, please contact the Parish Office and provide your Details. 
 
 
Thanking you in advance of a positive response. 
 


